
 

 

 January 9th, 2024  
BAI/GEN/BAI ID/015/2024  
  
Hony. Secretaries   
All Affiliated Units  
Badminton Association of India   
 

CIRCULAR FOR RENEWAL OF BAI IDS 
Dear Sirs,  
  
As per Circular No. BAI/GEN/BAI ID/333/2024 dated 3rd January 2024 

from Badminton Association of India (BAI) regarding the extension of 

dates for the renewal of BAI IDs, the development of the online system 

for BAI IDs renewal is currently delayed due to technical reasons and 

expected to be finalized soon. 

 
Those wishing to renew their BAI IDs can submit a demand draft 

through their respective state associations, as all BAI IDs are set to be 

deactivated starting from February 11th, 2024. 

 
Thanking you 
 
 
 
(Sanjay Mishra) 
Hony. General Secretary 
 

 

 

 

 


